
 

TVSC Dinner Group  

  

The Villages Singles Club Dinner Group, December 19, 2023, 4 pm, 

Cheng's Chinese Cuisine, 4050 Wedgewood Lane, 32162 

  

This month we will visit Cheng's Chinese Cuisine on Tuesday the 

19th,  located in front of Walmart on 466, near the intersection with 

301.  Their website is http://www.chengsfl.com, phone 352 391-

9678.  We are scheduled for 4 pm.  Please do not arrive before 3:45 

pm to give them time to  prepare for us. 

  

To secure a spot with the group, please email 

jimsbrowning@yahoo.com by 10 am Monday the 18th.  An 

acknowledgement will be sent for confirmation.  No confirmation 

means no reservation.  The Dinner Group is a great way for new 

members to help acclimate.  Guests are welcome, especially 

prospective members. 

  

Jim Browning 

jimsbrowning@yahoo.com 
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